
PO Box 308 

Stehekin, WA 98852 

509 679 4034 

Colter@backcountrytravels.com 

Stehekinferry.com 

Certificate No. BC068772 

MAY 2 7 2021 

INACI-I. tJ7. & 7-P. COMM 

5/15/2021 

Mark L. Johnson 

Executive Director and Secretary 

PO Box 47250 

Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

The Stehekin Community, 

We are excited to finally announce that the Stehekin Ferry will be back up and running on June 11. This 

has been a long process but it looks like it is finally coming together. After finding the damage to the 

Sunny.lo last year we immediately started looking for options. We eventually decided on building 

completely new hulls. Thanks to the help from a lot of friends and a longtime professional boat builder 

who came and helped us, the project is almost complete. The boat will be about eight feet longer than it 

was and have a larger back deck, other than that it will look similar to what it did before. 

We would like to thank you all for your patience during this time and for your continued support of our 

little company. We plan to offer the same service on the same schedule that we did last year. 

Reservations can be made the same way at Stehekinferry.com. We have been taking pictures 

throughout the build and plan to put something together if anyone is interested in seeing how the build 

process works. This has been a big education for us and we hope that it better equips us to serve you all 

going forward. 

Sincerely, 

Colter Courtney 

Backcountry Travels LLC 
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